
Dear John Stevenson, 
Dear Honorable Iris Evans, 
  
I have been made aware that the Canadian Securities Administrators are proposing new tighter 
regulations. 
As I understand if that would get in effect it would mean that I as an investor would have to reveal 
more personal information like net worth, assets,liabilities, 
risk tolerance, income und so fort. 
I do believe I have to give already enough of my personal information out, so I am not at all for 
more personal information to hand out. 
I would appreciate if you could tell what this is for and it would not benefit me at all. 
Thank you for looking into this matter. 
With best regards 
Fritz Wagner 


